
Alvord Unified School District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Alvord Unified School District Hereby Gives Notice that a 
Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 
Notice is hereby given that approval is requested for the Board of Education to 
accept California School Employees Association and its Alvord Chapter 339 
initial proposals to Alvord Unified School District and commence negotiations 
in accordance with Government Code 3547.  
 

• Sunshine Negotiations between Alvord Unified School 
District and California School Employees Association and its 
Alvord Chapter 339 – 2021-2022 School Year 

 
Alvord Unified School District – Human Resources 

9 KPC Parkway 
Corona, CA 92879 

 
 
 

The Board of Education will be taking action on this item at its regularly scheduled meeting 
at the following location: 
 

Alvord District Board Room 
 
HEARING DATE:           Thursday, November 18, 2021 
 
TIME:            4:00 PM 
 
LOCATION:            District Board Room  
             Alvord Unified School District 
             9 KPC Parkway 
             Corona, CA  92879 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT:  Bob Presby, Assistant Superintendent at 
(951) 509-5124 

 

https://www.alvordschools.org/cms/lib/CA01900929/Centricity/Domain/4/21%20JF%20339_21.22%20Reopner%20Initial%20Proposal_Signed.pdf
https://www.alvordschools.org/cms/lib/CA01900929/Centricity/Domain/4/21%20JF%20339_21.22%20Reopner%20Initial%20Proposal_Signed.pdf
https://www.alvordschools.org/cms/lib/CA01900929/Centricity/Domain/4/21%20JF%20339_21.22%20Reopner%20Initial%20Proposal_Signed.pdf


INITIAL PROPOSAL 

CSEA and its Chapter 339 at Alvord Unified School District 

2021-2022 Reopener Contract Negotiations 
  

In accordance with Article XXI – ‘Term’ of the California School Employees Association 

and its Chapter 339’s (CSEA) and the Alvord Unified School District (District) Collective 

Bargaining Agreement (CBA), CSEA offers the following initial proposal (IP) for the 

2021/2022 reopener negotiations.  

Article VI – Wages and Benefits  

CSEA proposes to increase regular rates of pay to levels that appropriately reflect K-12 public school 

funding cost of living adjustments for the 2021/2022 fiscal year.  

 

CSEA reserves the right to open different topics during the successor agreement 

negotiations, subject to the appropriate notice requirements under the law and CSEA 

policies.    

Please place this Proposal on the next Board of Education agenda in compliance with 

California’s Brown Act, and Government Code 3547(a) of the Education Employment 

Relations Act or “EERA”).  In addition, please contact Joshua Fleming, CSEA Labor 

Relations Representative to coordinate dates with the CSEA negotiation team to begin 

bargaining sessions on the above topics.   

Submitted by the CSEA Negotiations Committee on October 20, 2021:  
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